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Carolina Power & Light Company
Raleegh, N. C. 27602
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Raleigh, North Carolina
February 14, 1984

FILE: Brunswick 12510D SERIAL: NO-84-073

Mr. Charles Wakild
Regional Supervisor
North Caroiina Division of Environmental Management
7525 Wrightsville Aven'te
Wilmington, NC 28403

Dear Mr. Wakild:

Brunswick Steam Electric Plant
NPDES Permit No. NC0007064

During the period of January 16, 1984, to January 24, 1984,
Unit 1 of the Brunswick Steam Electric Plant operated with one fine
mesh screen in service. The screens were removed one at a time
during this period to allow for repairs to th? chlorine solution
lines in the pump bays. The chlorine lines had frozen and cracked
as a result of extremely cold temperatures on December 25.

Repairs were completed on January 24, 1984, and both fine mesh
screens on Unit 1 were returned to service.

Should you have any questions concerning this report, please
contact Mr. G. C. Dobbins, Jr., in Raleigh at (919) 836-6083.

Yours very truly,

. ORIGINAL SIGNED By
PW
P.W. HOWEHowe

| Vice President
Brunswick Nuclear Project
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cc: Mr. H. R. Denton /
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly
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